KGH

COSIAS

To our stakeholders:

| am pleased to confirm that KGH Customs Services AB reaffirms its’ support to the
Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights,
Labor, Environment and Anti-Corruption.

In this annual Communication on Progress we describe our actions for continuous
improvement of the integration of the Global Compact principles into our overall KGH
Group business strategy, culture and daily operations.

In 2013 KGH was acquired by new owners and the work already done concerning
UN Global Compact was highlighted since proactive Corporate Social Responsibility
is very important for the new owners.

The main focus in 2013 has been the continued work of making the principles of UN
Global Compact further integrated in our policies and we expect the updated anti-
corruption policy to become launched in the near future. In 2013 we have also
chosen to move the formal follow up processes to our already existing Quality and
Compliance department. This will improve transparency and credibility and also bear
witness to our earnest dedication to the UN Global principles.

Practical actions taken in the last year are summarized in our Communication on
Progress, and incentives in the areas of Environment and Labour are also

communicated through our Annual Report. We also commit to share this information
with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication.

Yours Sincerely,

N~

Vidar Gundersen

CEO, KGH Group AB
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